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Date: Tuesday, 19 November 2019 11:39:00 a.m.
Attachments: Elected Member Remuneration for 2019-20 report to 25 October 2019 Council.pdf

Good afternoon 
 
I am responding to your information request received on 14 November 2019, seeking:
1. Amount of pool
2. How the pool has been allocated
3. The base rate for Councillors
4. Is there is a differential between a. Deputy major and Councillors; b. Chairpersons and
Councillors; and c. Deputy Chairpersons and Councillors.
5. If yes to any of 4 above, then for each one, the amounts payable and, a. if done by dollar
value, the applicable dollar value; or b. if done by ratio percentage above the standard base
rates for Councillors, then the ratio percentage.

Please find attached the report tabled at the Council meeting, held on  25 October 2019  -
Elected Member Remuneration for 2019/20.  This report contains the information you have
requested for the amount of the pool, its allocation, base rates for councillors etc. The
proposal for the allocation of remuneration has been forwarded to the Remuneration
Authority for approval.

I trust that this answers your information request.

Yours sincerely

 
Lauren McDonald
Governance Support Officer
CORPORATE SERVICES GROUP              
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